
 

 

 
 
June 29, 2023 
 

To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department  
BSE LTD.  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001  
 
SCRIP CODE: 543748 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of  
India Limited  
“Exchange Plaza”, Plot No. C/1, 
G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051  
SYMBOL: AARTIPHARM 
 
 
 

Sub: Closure of Trading Window  

Ref: SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

Regulations, 2015 

_______________________________________ 

 

This is to inform that the Trading Window for dealing in securities of the Company will remain 

closed from Saturday, July 01, 2023 until the expiry of 48 hours after the declaration of Financial 

Results for the quarter ending June 30, 2023, pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of 

Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and in accordance with the Company's Code on Prohibition 

of Insider Trading. 

 

Please take note of the above on your record. 

 

Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
For AARTI PHARMALABS LIMITED 
(Formerly known as Aarti Organics Limited) 
 
 
 
 
 
NIKHIL NATU 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
ICSI M. NO. A27738 
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